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                              Scholarship Program Guidelines 
 

Please read the following guidelines carefully, then fill out the scholarship application and 

return it to Barb Murphy, Director of Grace Neighborhood Nursery School.   

 

Our scholarship program is supported by the proceeds from our annual Silent Auction.  Next 

year’s auction will be held on April 26, 2025 and all scholarship recipients are expected to help 

with planning and/or executing this major fundraiser. You will be contacted and asked to make 

a commitment to help with some aspect of the event to make it a success. Our only source of 

scholarship funds is the revenue from this event and to continue to offer scholarships we must 

have a successful fundraiser. Our goal is to raise $30,000 for our scholarship program each year. 

 

While every family situation is different, we request that each family pay as much as they can 

toward the cost of tuition and bus service. Bus service is available for families who live within a 

three-mile radius.  Exceptions outside the boundaries will be made on a case-by-case basis.  

When everyone pays what they can, we can help more families. Please indicate how much you 

can pay each month on the application form. Once a scholarship award has been made you will 

receive notification of the monthly amount you will be expected to pay. This amount will be 

billed monthly and payment will be due within ten days of receipt of the invoice.  If this poses a 

hardship, individual payment schedules can be made with the Director. Non-payment will result 

in loss of enrollment.  

 

For families requesting scholarship help, the $75 annual registration fee can be reduced to $38 

per family.   

By signing and returning the scholarship application you agree to these scholarship guidelines. 
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Grace Neighborhood Nursery School does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 

religion, sexual orientation, nationality or ethnic origin. 



 


